

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR MIKE SPANO

January 27, 2012

Mr. Ralph Purdy President New York State Federation of Police, Inc. 540 North State Road Briarcliff Manor, NY 10510

Dear Mr. Hyrdy

Thank you very much for your recent congratulatory letter – your thoughtfulness is very much appreciated.

With your help and support, I am confident that the best times are still to come for the City of Yonkers, and Yonkers will again be the pride of those who live and visit here.

Again, thank you for your well wishes. As always, if I or my staff can ever be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,

MIKE SPANO

Mayor

MJS/dpe